
St Alban’s UPDATE 
For the Week of July 8, 2018 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

This Sunday – July 8, 2018 

The 7th   Sunday after Pentecost 

8:00 am & 10:00 am     Holy Eucharist 

Welcome to folks from Knox United Church and Bethesda Lutheran who are joining us this week! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

MARKET MUSIC  

SERIES 

 

WEDNESDAYS  

12:10 – 12:50 

ST ALBAN’S 

CATHEDRAL 

BRING YOUR LUNCH 

ENJOY A FREE CONCERT 

Last concert we had 20 in attendance to 

enjoy a mixture of soft jazz and show tunes. 

Plan to join us this Wednesday July 11. 

 

 

 

Mark the Dates 

Pie Making 

The first session 

of pies will be 

September  

20 – 22  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

September 15 is being 

set aside for a GALA 

DINNER at St Alban’s. 

More information 

coming soon! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

BISHOP PHILLIPS 

The Bishop is continuing to recuperate and values 

the prayer support from across the diocese.  He 

has rescheduled his last visit to us on  

September 23. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

The United Church of Canada is undergoing a 

major restructuring.  The level of presbytery is 

being eliminated.  The last meeting of the local 

presbytery is at the end of September in Kenora.  

Because Knox Church cannot hold the meeting due 

to renovations to their building, St Alban’s will be 

hosting the event from September 27 – 29  During 

the meetings the kitchen will be needed and the 

Cubs and Friday Food with Friends will be affected. 


